
  

 
  

 

 

Melanie Miller 

Victor, MT 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

The ratio between the salaries of CEOs and those of particularly wage employees is fairly 
obscene, especially when one considers that these same CEOs say their corporations 
cannot afford to raise the minimal wages they pay their employees.  It makes me sick. 

I strongly support regulations that would require publicly-traded companies to disclose CEO-
to-median worker pay ratios.  

What do these corporations fear? 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Miller 




